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ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY 
Our class with the best attendance this week is RCW with 

96.5% - It is a shame that no classes got 100% this week, 

we can do much better than this 

4EB had no lates this week well done. 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

22nd January— Y3 Family Assembly 

5th February—Safer Internet Day 

14th February– School disco 

15th February– School Closes for Half Term 

The children have had a fantastic day to-

day looking at artists and then creating 

their own pieces of art. The effort they put 

in was fantastic, please have a look on our 

website class pages to see some photo-

graphs.  

This week our Year 1 children experienced 

a visit to the Greek Orthodox Church on 

Princes Avenue, Liverpool. The year 1 

team, Mr Helme and the people working at 

the church were very impressed with the 

children’s behaviour—well done Year 1, 

keep it up! 

Reading Book Reminders 

Just a reminder about changing your child’s reading 

book each week. As you will be aware reading is the 

key to a successful education, if you are not an able 

reader then you cannot access other subject areas 

effectively. Here at Wellesbourne reading is a priori-

ty, we ask that if you do not already, please spend a 

few minutes each week hearing your child read and 

fill in their reading record. We appreciate that family 

life can be very busy but just a few minutes a week 

can make a huge difference to your child’s achieve-

ments. 

 

TTR Club will be a drop in style club every 

Wednesday from 12.30 onwards. If you 

would like to join please come along and let 

Miss Barton know.  

Tuck Shop 
Our Year 5 children, as part of their ASC Award, will be running 

a healthy tuck shop from Monday onwards. They will be selling 

flavoured water, cereal bars and rice cakes etc.  

PE KITS 

Can you please check your child’s PE kits to make sure that they 

have the correct kit in their bags and also that they are still 

fitting them. Children have regular growth spurts and may occa-

sionally need bigger pumps etc. Thank you.  

There will be no football or running afterschool until 

the nights are a bit lighter. Football and running will 

continue as outdoor sports in late February.  




